
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 19, 2024 
 
Attn: Guidance Counselors, 
 
Enclosed you will find the 2024 Sanford Chamberlain Scholarship forms for both Non-
Tribal and Tribal applicants.  Please distribute it to those qualified seniors.   
 
Non-tribal scholarships will be selected by a committee from each participating school.  
Please forward your selection to me for processing.   
 
Tribal applications should be returned to Sanford Chamberlain and our committee will 
meet to choose a recipient.   
 
Please contact me when you have set a date and time for your awards ceremony so I can 
schedule a representative from our facility to attend.    
 
As counselors, please feel free to add comments pertaining to any applications submitted 
before forwarding them to us. 
 
If you have any questions please contact me at susan.choal@sanfordhealth.org or 234-
7119. 
 
Sincerely, 
Susan Choal 
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